

MITS Family Newsletter

Key Dates

- 16—18 August— Dentist visits
- 18 August—RFC players visit Lockington
- 19 August—Girls' AFL Game vs. Siena College
- 25 August— Partner School Visits
- 27 August—Partner School Conversation morning
- 28 August—RJFC Under 14's AFL Grand Final
- 5-7 September—School Camp

Andy Griffiths Book Launch

In Book Week, the MITS students went on a tour at the Melbourne Town Hall. We went to see the launch of "78 Storey Tree House" by Andy Griffiths and Terry Denton. I found it funny listening to Andy and watching Terry do actions and drawings. They also read out funny jokes. By Alayla





Visitors from Tiwi

When the Tiwi College boys came, TJ, Jordan and I showed them around MITS and the Richmond Football Club. Then we went to play football on Punt Road oval. The boys were happy to see us and we had a great time. It was great to see my family and show them where I go to school.

By Chelsea

Wellbeing at MITS

On Thursday 11th Dustin
Martin and Shane Edwards
came in our classroom to talk
to us about wellbeing. The
thing that we did was called
a de-escalation map. In it we
talked about dealing with our
emotions such as being angry, happy, excited and sad.
After that little session, we
got into our next year's
school groups and wrote
some questions on paper.



By Tammy

RJFC

What a season the students have had playing for Richmond Junior Football Club. The girls finished their season with a 3 point loss to St Mary's and finished in 5th position. Well done to all of the girls who have played this season and congratulations to Jodie and Layla who have been invited to the YJFL Presentation Night.

The boys have had some exciting news. Last weekend they played in the semi final after finishing on top of the ladder. They won, and will now play in the Grand Final next Sunday. We wish all of the boys good luck - Go Richmond!!





Jodie, Layla, Penelope and Junior on stage with Kamarra from Ibijerri Theatre Company and Tim from Melbourne Improv Theatre

Drama with Melbourne Improv Theatre

On Sunday last week, four MITS kids went to do the Melbourne Improvisation drama show. The MITS kids went first and did the drama activity. Everything we did was great and the first thing we did was Dolphin training. Thank you to the Kamara & Tim for helping us learn about Drama. By Penelope

A Tour of Melbourne Theatre Company

In Art last week we went to Melbourne Theatre Company. It was fun and we saw lots of fancy clothes. They have a workshop so they can make lots of sets for the plays. My favourite part was the props room. By John









Lockington

It has been a great start to Term
3. We have been busy with
Basketball and AFL. Activities
have included ice skating, movies,
bowling, laser tag, track cycling,
swimming in the wave pool,
IMAX, Jurassic World display at
the Museum, campfires, cultural
arts, wood burning and much
more.

On Saturday all the MITS girls went to Kew High to play Basketball.

Firstly MITS girls were picked up by Ms Jackie at Lockington. Secondly we played our best game so far, to have our second win.

By Charmaine



MITS Star Student

Congratulations to Trevor and Jodie for being awarded the MITS Star Students for their outstanding efforts at School and at Lockington. They both enjoyed their movie ticket and dinner with Rick & Liz.



Modelling

Last week Charmaine, Chelsea, Jodie, Layla and I were invited to model Lyn-Al Young's clothes at a Fashion Parade in September. She is an Aboriginal artist and fashion designer. She paints her designs on silk and the material is made into beautiful clothes. On Tuesday we tried on

some of her amazing dresses and practised doing the cat walk in them. Lyn-Al and her mother Judith, helped us. The next day Layla and Charmaine had to go for a photo shoot to advertise the Fashion Show to be held in September. They said they loved it.





MITS Captains

In our first assembly this term, we announced our new MITS Captains. Jodie and Transtian are our new captains for Term 3. We also gave out awards for Respect, Courage, Care and Kindness. Out of the 18 kids in our school, 6 kids got awards.

By Tatiana





Classroom Report

In the classroom, we've learned about the Solar System. For the past few weeks we've also been learning about Victorian Aboriginal people and Dreamtime stories from different places.

In Maths we have been doing probability and chance. We learned it really quickly. In English we have been doing creative writing and we had to fill up the page with lots of stories. By Jodie





